




 
 

 
 

market quickly to an existing and increasing waiting list of self-build families, assisting to 

meet housing needs in this part of Ammanford and all within the proposed LDP Plan period. 

They intend enacting upon this inclusion shortly after the LDP is formally adopted, by means 

of a formal planning application, and thereafter commence implementation of the 

development of the site within the early years of the Plan Period. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Richard A. Banks 

Director                                             

 

 

Enc.                                                                
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